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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

01/09/2021  07:07:132020/5913/P OBJ Edith Durnez I am against this project as it would deteriorate the access to nearby schools and security of children on 

Holmes road. Very dangerous and a lot of noise as well.

31/08/2021  23:29:452020/5913/P OBJ Caroline Clement I wish to object to this planning application. 2 primary schools are located close by, on a street that is already 

very busy with traffic and pollution.

31/08/2021  23:17:222020/5913/P OBJ Bruno Clement I wish to object to this planning application. There are at least 2 schools close to this site, meaning a lot of kids 

walking/scooting/biking in the area next to the site. Holmes Road is already really busy at school 

drop-off/pick-up times and traffic should be decreased as much as possible rather than increased: first to have 

a safer area around schools (ie for kids) and second to also have a healthier area (ie decrease and not 

increase pollution!).

For those reasons I strongly object to the planning application

31/08/2021  23:16:202020/5913/P OBJ Boudewijn 

Dierick

Strongly object to this application as it will cause nuisan e, trafic a d dnager for the children going to the 

schools on holmes road.

31/08/2021  23:26:292020/5913/P OBJ Elsa ARCAUTE The amended proposal does not address the concerns previously posted by the residents and the community 

of the two schools in Holmes Road. It is the responsibility of the council to safeguard its residents, and the 

proposal if approved, will clearly increase the traffic significantly, increasing the risk of car accidents involving 

children in the area. I do not believe that under any circumstance a development that puts the lives of children 

at risk should be approved.
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